Herron, William

From: Pro Teeth Whitening <info@pro-teeth-whitening.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 3 July 2013 2:30 PM

To: FOI

Subject: New FOI Request

Hello,

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOI), I request the following information:

- All correspondence between the ACCC and the Australian Dental Industry Association (ADIA) during

the period 1/12/11 to 3/7/13
- All correspondence between the ACCC and the Australian Dental Association (ADA) during the period

1/2/12 to 3/7/13
~ All correspondence received or sent by Mr Brian Cassidy of the ACCC which mentions or refers to Pro

Teeth Whitening or Gavin Harrison
- All correspondence sent to any party or received by Mr John Jamieson of the ACCC which mentions

or refers to Pro Teeth Whitening or Gavin Harrison and for which a copy was not sent directly to Gavin

Harrison or Pro Teeth Whitening.
- All correspondence sent by the ACCC to any Australian dentist and/or sent to any of the following

companies; Colgate, Philips, SDI, Procter & Gamble regarding teeth whitening products during the
period 1/12/11 to 3/7/13

Please note that I am requesting information from a public source for which full transparency should
be provided. The two associations named are also public entities so personal protections of privacy
should not be applicable. Additionally, there should be no need to seek approval of the companies

named to provide certain information as I have only requested the ACCC outbound communications.
Any redaction of information should be the minimum required by law.

Additionally, I await the outcome of my Internal Review request regarding the previous FQI request for
which only partial information was provided.

I also wish to apply for an exemption for fees due to financial hardship, the details of which have been
previously provided.

Please advise,
Sincerely,

Gavin Harrison
Pro Teeth Whitening {Aust) Pty Limited



